


 

 
Protecting patient privacy requires the efforts of all staff. Remember: 

 
• Only access confidential information if you have a “need to know” to do your job 
• Do not discuss patient information in public areas (elevators, cafeteria, etc) 
• Dispose of confidential patient information in designated “shredding” containers 
• Refer privacy related questions or concerns to your supervisor or Jill Bustin at 616.840.8216 

 

 



 

 

 


